CITY OF PIEDMONT
CALIFORNIA
o

The City of Piedmont is providing an opportunity for Piedmont residents to submit ideas
for new Capital Improvement Projects (CIP). Project ideas must be submitted no later
than 5:00pm on Wednesday April 15, 2015.

Submittal forms can be picked up in person at the Public Works Counter in City Hall or
downloaded from the City’s web site. If there are any questions please contact Mark
Feldkamp, Parks and Projects Manager, at 420-3064 or by e-mail.

Submittal forms should be sent to Mark Feldkamp, Parks & Project Manager,
120 Vista Avenue, Piedmont, CA. 94611. Submittals can also be sent by e-mail
to mfeldkamp@ci.piedmont.ca.us.

All applicants/residents that have submitted CIPs will be personally invited to attend
the CIP Meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 16, 2015 at 7:00 pm in the City Hall
Conference Room. At this meeting, applicants will be asked to briefly describe their
projects to the CIP Committee. The CIP Committee will then determine which projects
will require a site visit.

The CIP Site Visit Tour is scheduled for Saturday, April 25, 2015 at 9:00 am. The
tour will commence at City Hall at 9:00 am and then will proceed to CIP tour stops
located throughout the City. At each of the tour stops the CIP Committee will see the
locations for proposed projects first hand.

At noon a working lunch will be provided at City Hall for Committee members, city staff
and interested citizens. At this working lunch the CIP Committee will attempt to
compose their list of 2015-16 CIP projects that they recommend as a part of this year's
budget process. The CIP chair in conjunction with CIP Committee members will be
asked to prepare a current CIP List and narrative that will be forwarded to the City
Council for consideration in the current budget process.

Thank you for participating in this process. If you have any questions please feel free
contact me at 420-3064 or by e-mail mfeldkamp@ci.piedmont.ca.us..
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